
 

 

   

 

 

 

Routine Vision Exam Reminders 

 

Dear Premier Wellcare Provider,  

 

Diabetic Wellcare Medicare Advantage Members are eligible for a Free 

Annual Routine Eye Exam every calendar year which includes screening 

for retinopathy. Members are encouraged and reminded every year of 

the importance of scheduling their Free Routine Vision Exam to screen 

for and monitor the progression of retinopathy and other ocular 

diseases.  

 

As partners in the care of our members, we also invite you to follow up 

and send reminders encouraging them to schedule their Free Annual 

Routine Eye Exam. A call, letter, postcard, email, or text are simple yet 

effective ways of prompting members to schedule an appointment.  

 

Working together, we can ensure our members are proactively seeking 

the very important vision care they need! 
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